

Glenthorne Drive Cheslyn Hay Walsall WS6 7BZ

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Woodall

Telephone: 01922 666266

E-mail: office@alenthorne.staffs.sch.uk

8th January 2024

Dear Families,

Extra-Curricular Activities

Spring 1 2023/24

We are pleased to announce that a wide range of extra-curricular activities will be made available for the children to participate in throughout our autumn term. The club programme will begin week commencing Monday 15th January 2024. All clubs will run until week commencing Monday 5th February 2024.

Club	Year Group	Day	Staff member	Total spaces	Additional info
Football	Year 5/6	Monday	Mr Thompson	30	
Dodgeball	Year 3/4	Monday	Miss Woolley	25	Outside-on MUGA
Hockey	Year 3/4/5/6	Monday	Miss Simpson	25	
Dance	Year 1/2	Monday	Miss Felton	15	In classroom
Dance	Year 4/5/6	Wednesday	Mrs Dudley	15	In classroom
Football	Year 3/4	Wednesday	Mr Dudley	30	
Dodgeball	Year 5/6	Thursday	Miss Campbell	25	Outside-on MUGA
Multi skills	Year 1/2	Wednesday	Miss Holland	25	
Multi skills	Year 3/4	Thursday	Miss Nickless	15	

If your child would like to participate in a club, please log onto Parent Pay on Wednesday 10th January 2024 to select the club they wish to attend. Clubs will go live at 4pm. Only one club can be booked per child in the first instance to ensure everyone get the opportunity to participate. We will then send out a message to notify you of any additional spaces. Please note, spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis.

Kind regards,

Mrs A Dudley



Clenthome is a

Duslexia Friendlu













